
Staff Meeting 
Core Lab Feb 22, 2023 

Attendance:  Jeff, Theresa, David, Erin 

Regrets:  Amy, Jobelle, Megan, Bayo 

 

Weekly Huddle Re: Social Media  

 

This informal meeting was to all remind staff of our Code of Conduct and Oath of Secrecy when 
it comes to posting on all Social Media outlets. Per NTHSSA policies, staff members are not to 
post any interior pictures of the STH hospital, including pictures that contain staff, clients and 
patients. Staff should also not engage or post any negative remarks about STH on social media 
sites. 

It was also mentioned that it is acceptable when pictures are taken within the hospital and 
posted on the NTHSSA social media sites, as people would have signed consent for the pictures 
to be published. 

If you have any questions in regard to this policy please feel free to come and ask. 

 

Lisa 

 

 

 

 


